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From: Terri Rattray 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 9:24 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

No consideration is being given to those who want the land at Macquarie to be developed with community, beauty and 
something really special. Sydney has its beautiful opera house Tasmania could have something of equal beauty and 
significance. Not a hideous stadium. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Terri Rattray 
 




